
 
11 November 2022 Student and Academic Services 

University of Northampton 
University Drive 

Northampton 
NN1 5PH 

Dear INDIRA DANI 

Student Number: 17453211  

I am pleased to inform you that on Wednesday, 25 March 2020 the Senate of The University of 
Northampton awarded you a: 

Master Of Arts In Special Educational Needs & Inclusion 

Merit 
 

Congratulations! May I wish you every success in your future career and hope that you will continue 
to remain in touch with the University. 

 

The University Careers and Employability Service continue to provide support for graduates and 
you are invited to contact them at any time.  They offer a range of services, many specifically 
tailored for recent graduates.  To find out more about what they offer and when they are open, visit 
the website at www.northampton.ac.uk/careers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Kendon  
Academic Registrar and Director of Student & Academic Services 



 
 

Useful Information 

Optional Resit/Resubmission Opportunity 

If you have passed the module overall, but you have an optional resit/resubmission opportunity on 
an item of assessment: 

• You may resubmit this item of assessment, which may or may not improve your overall 
grade/classification.  

• If the resit outcome is due to be confirmed by the Award Board after graduation, you can still 
attend the Graduation Ceremony.   If the overall module grade has changed following 
confirmation of your optional resit/resubmission at the next Award Board, we will issue you 
with an updated Transcript of Studies. If your classification has changed, we will ask you to 
return your original Certificate and we will then issue you with a new Certificate. 

Certificates & Transcripts 

Your Certificate and Transcript will either be available six weeks from the date of the Award Board 
or will be presented to you at the Graduation Ceremony.   

If you do not want to attend a ceremony you can complete the online form to have your certificate 
and transcript posted to you six weeks after the date of the Award Board.  

Graduation Ceremonies 

Our Graduation Ceremonies take place in February and July each year. 

• To attend the February graduation, you must receive this email before the end of December. 
If you are eligible to attend the February graduation you will receive an email invitation to the 
ceremony in early October. 

• To attend the July graduation, you must receive this email before the end of June/beginning of 
July.  If you are eligible to attend the July graduation you should receive an email invitation to 
the ceremony by the first week of April.  

• Please notify ceremonies@northampton.ac.uk of any change to your email address. 

All information on graduation ceremonies can be found on the University of Northampton website 
 



 
 


